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08 November 2019

Ms. Mary Margarette Aslor
New 13 Manunggal St.
Tatalon, Quezon City

Dear Ms. Aslor:

This refers to your request dated October 30, 2019 inquiring about
bamboo species in our bambusetum.

In this regard, please be informed that our office is maintaining 45
different exotic and endemic bamboo species in our bambusetum. However,
you may inquire from the Department of Trade and Industry regarding the
distribution and assessment of bamboo industry in the Philippines.

For further information regarding bamboo, you may visit our bamboo
demonstration area for wholistic approach on your research.

- Please coordinate with Dr. Marilyn Q. Lalican, Chief, Laboratory and
Experimental Services Division (LESD) at telephone numbers (049) 536-
2509/2269 loc. 279.

Best regards.

Very truly yours,

P>
.D., CESO III

College, 4031, Laguna, Philippines
Tel Nos. (6349)5363628; 5362229; 5362269 Fax No. (6349) 5362850
E-mail: erdb@debr.gov.ph
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